City of Deer Park

Tax Office:

City Office: (513) 794-8860

(513) 794-8863

Fax: (513) 794-8866 www.deerpark-oh.gov

January 21, 2020

Dear Clifford Road Resident:

The Clifford Road Reconstruction project has been awarded to Rack and Ballauer Excavating and the contractor is scheduled to be on site Monday, January 20, with construction activities to begin shortly thereafter.

The intent of the contractor is to start with watermain replacement work for the entirety of the project. Expected duration of this work will be 3-4 weeks and will involve trenching and restoration of existing pavement in order to place the new main and water services. The goal is to minimize any inconvenience to residents and the traveling public. Rack and Ballauer will also be notifying individual owners in advance of work being done adjacent to their property.

Once the watermain work is completed, there will be a slight pause in construction activities. The remaining roadway and paving work will resume in March or April, with an estimated completion date of July 1.

Again, it is the goal of the contractor and the City to minimize resident impact as much as possible. Please feel free to direct any questions or concerns to the City of Deer Park offices.

Sincerely,

Tim Casto City Engineer William A Jetter, (BJ) Safety Service Director